
From: Vanessa Cagliostro 

Subject: FW: Notice of Exhibition for Overseas Passenger Terminal – Tenancy 5 (The Squire's 

Landing) (SSD 7683 MOD 2).  

  

Dear Jessica,  

 

Thank you for inviting the City to comment on the modification application to continue the current 

trial period for the use of the outdoor areas of the premises and proposal to increase maximum 

number of patrons. 

 

Please note that a search of Council records has revealed that the subject premises has no 

current/outstanding Order or any current history of non-compliance. The City has no further 

comments to make with regards to the proposed modification provided the proponent ensures 

compliance with conditions of consent in particular Condition Part F4(iii).  

 

Regards 

 

 

Vanessa Cagliostro  

Senior Planner  

Planning Assessments  

 

 

 


